



OFFICE OF THE DEAN

Karen Plaut Interim Dean

BOARD APPROVED FEBRUARY 9, 2018 JANICE INDRUTZ CORPORATE SECRETARY

TO:

Mitchell E. Daniels, Jr., President

Amy Noah, Vice President, University Development

CC:

Jay Akridge, Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs and Diversity

FROM:

Karen Plaut, Interim Dean, College of Agriculture

RE:

Technical correction to name of Agriculture and Life Sciences Facility

DATE:

January 10, 2018

In 2015, Land O'Lakes, Inc., a farmer-owned cooperative based in Arden Hills, MN, made two gifts totaling \$5 million to the university. These gifts were designated for a new Agriculture and Life Sciences Facility for the Department of Animal Science. On October 9, 2015, the Board of Trustees approved the name of this building as Land O'Lakes Center for Experiential Learning. By telephone call to the College of Agriculture Development Office on January 4, 2018, Lydia R. Botham, Vice President, Land O'Lakes Foundation and Community Relations, asked that the name of the building be amended to Land O'Lakes, Inc. Center for Experiential Learning. The requested modification (adding 'Inc') aligns with the company's legal name and distinguishes the company from other similarly named entities.

I respectfully request that this facility name change be forwarded to the Purdue Board of Trustees for consideration as a technical correction in the consent agenda. Thank you for your consideration.

Approved: Mitchell E. Daniels, Jr.

